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June 24, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about health. We face an epidemic and sixteen percent

unemployment with the world’s costliest health care system and access for

half the population through work. Health care always has a large public

good aspect as is particularly transparent now. Besides access for patients,

the reward structure for providers and developers of health care has left

vaccines and elder care underrewarded. The COVID epidemic you have

welcomed and are refusing to help mitigate demands a shift to a single

payer system in which those sick get sufficient support to not infect others

and providers are paid in alignment with the public good. Instead you are

slated to argue tomorrow in CA vs TX that 23 million people should lose

their ACA insurance.

Please assure me that you will support Obamacare and work to expand

its reach.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our excellent health care.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


